Minutes of the Tarrant Hinton Parish Council meeting held in the Village Hall at 7.00pm on Monday 12th February 2018

Present: Cllr M Nathan, Cllr H.Fildes, Cllr D Watt, Cllr A Reynolds, Cllr C Hannam.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following the previous discussions with the External Auditors BDO a meeting was called to review the accounting procedures of the Parish Council. 

As had been minuted at the May meeting, the Council had approved the Annual Accounts and Annual Governance Statement for 2016/17, and noted that it had been accepted by the external auditors.
The issue of “Risk Assessment” was considered:

a) The Council and the internal auditor were satisfied with the financial control as all expenditure was reported at each council meeting together with a current bank statement. It was noted that the council held no cash and that all expenditure was by cheque, requiring two signatures.

b) The Parish Council has no employees and with the exception of three road signs and three grit bins, it has no assets.

c) The Council had considered the risks arising for non-compliance with the law and potential litigation and was content with the current arrangements, and the cover provided by Zurich Municipal Insurance.
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